
 

 

Friday 7th June 2019  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week the children have been practising their set of words for the Mass.  For homework this 
week, please can you help your child to practise their words, encouraging your child to speak in a 
loud voice.  Your child will need to say these words from memory during the Mass.  Thank you 
for your support. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Mass on Friday 28th June at 11am. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sanford and Mr Stringer 

 


